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1-29 Bridge Narrowed in Holt County
OREGON, Mo. - The southbound driving lane of Interstate 29 is now closed just south of the south
Oregon exit, according to the Missouri Department of Transportation.

Local maintenance crews have closed the driving lane of southbound I-29 at the Nodaway River
Bridge near mile marker 66.6 for routine maintenance. The road will be narrowed to one lane around
the clock. Crews hope to have both lanes open by the end of the day Thursday, July 2, 2015.

The passing lane, which will remain open, will have a 14-foot width restriction until the repairs are
completed. All work and schedules are weather permitting.
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